

ESTABLISHED 1914

10 June 2021

Circular 7/2021

Dear Parents

COVID-19 THIRD WAVE

With the third wave of the Covid-19 pandemic upon us we remind you of some of the Standard Operating Procedures put in place at the start of this pandemic.

- Mask wearing at all times
- Children need to have a second mask in their school bag
- Social distancing
- · Washing of hands or sanitizing regularly
- No sharing of food, clothing etc.
- Notify the school should someone test positive within your family
- Do not send your child to school if he/she is not feeling well at all

Unfortunately, the sanitizing products supplied to us from the Department of Education have finished now.

As from Monday 14 June 2021, all children will be required to bring their own sanitizing liquid and liquid soap to school.

We are extremely grateful that our little school has not been affected too badly with regards to positive cases. We would like to keep it this way, so parents, I urge you to remind your children of the severity of this virus, limit contact with friends and family, avoid big gatherings, and if need be socialise outside.

Sanitize, sanitize! Stay safe!

Yours faithfully

A. RAMDHIN (MRS)
ACTING PRINCIPAL

(Cir7/21)